Fleldend«'

Maintenance Update

The repainting begins in March 2020, so any woodwork repairs will need to
be finished by then. It can take a while to schedule carpenters and builders so
please don'’t leave it too late. FRAL has a new supply of shiplap, and can also
help recommend finishing materials such as weather boards and cladding.

Green Electricity

We’re currently switching Fieldend’s energy provider in order to have
environmentally-friendly electricity for the garages and external lighting.

Halloween

Trick or treating
starts outside no:1
at 6pm on Thursday
31st October.
Remember to put
out your sign if you
don’t want any
spooky visitations.

Thanks

Thank you to
everyone who
helped with the
recent bulb-
planting and tidy-up
days.

Apology

Sorry for the late
arrival of this
newsletter, we'll be
back on a regular
schedule from now
on.

Welcome
Welcome to the
newest and
youngest (for now)
Fieldend resident,
Mar at no:11, born
on 1st September.



WINTER 2019

New Posts and Plantings

Allen and his team have made a few changes at the original stonework in the pavement, and
the entrance to Fieldend, including uplit silver sturdier posts for the parking bays which will
birches, a new raised bed that will help preserve hopefully be more “nudge-resistant”.
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